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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

25th November 2016 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

This week marks my six month chapter at Endeavour Academy.  As you can imagine 

this has given me some time to reflect on what we collectively have achieved in this 

period.   I am enjoying every moment of this exciting journey and looking forward to 

commencing the next chapter and all that this will bring.  This week also marks the 

celebration of Thanksgiving and as such there is no time more fitting to say thank you 

to all of you for supporting me in my role as Principal. 

We have been delighted to welcome our new Head of Care, Becci Nike-Weeks to 

Endeavour this week.  Becci is very much looking forward to working with everyone in 

our Endeavour family in ensuring effective, efficient and outstanding care for our 

pupils.  Becci looks forward to meeting all of our parents and welcomes parents to 

contact her at any time should there be anything that you wish to discuss. 

Can I please remind you that telephone numbers to contact Endeavour House are: 

01865 764727 / Team Leader mobile:  07538 063415 

The Team Leader on duty will have the mobile with them at all times.  If you are unable 

to get an answer on the office line, please call the Team Leader.  

To finish on this week’s quote: 

‘Some things are not important…………’ 

Towards a bright future 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
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